
Looking out for the best interest of our community, the Town of Perinton has 
canceled the Summer Sunday Center Stage at Center Park Concert Series and the 
Thursday Gazebo Concert Series at Kennelley Park. 

The Town of Perinton strives to provide quality programs and events that bring our 
community together. We are all starving to be together, enjoy each other’s 
company and connect. But we also need to take appropriate measures in the 
interest of safety for all our residents. Based on the current climate, and after 
consulting with Monroe County health officials, we have decided to cancel our 
summer concert series’. If guidelines change, we may revisit holding concerts later 
in the summer. 

We would like to thank our partners for the Gazebo concerts, the Fairport Public 
Library and the Village of Fairport, and our sponsors of the Sunday concerts, 
especially Wegmans, for their continued support. 

We have been monitoring the status of similar events and this decision falls in line 
with what other are doing. The expectation of restrictions on large gatherings 
throughout the summer would make the concerts difficult to manage as physical 
distancing in a safe and responsible manner would be close to impossible. 

Our concerts draw people from throughout the region, which increases potential 
for virus transmission. 

If you have questions, please feel free to call (585) 223-0770. Stay Safe! 

 


